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The current financial pressures on the system as a whole (trust, clinical commissioning 
group, local authority) means the agenda for integration of health and social care is now 
more urgent than ever. We are being asked to deliver ‘efficiencies’ in year and the 
system redesign modelling work presently underway will present us with a template for 
change in service delivery. I would urge all members to attend the briefings in relation to 
this, as it is likely to have significant impact upon our residents and will generate much 
debate as we move towards consultation and eventual implementation. 
 
I have been very encouraged by recent developments in the operational element of 
adult social care, but I recognise the requirement to remain vigilant, as increasing costs 
in this area continues to be a real concern. 
 
 
Councillor Steve Stubbings 
Executive Member for Adult Social Care and Integration 


